Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/4/2021 7:02:57 PM

First name: Paula Last name: Maccabee

Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]WaterLegacy Supplemental Comments Opposing U.S.D.A. Forest Service SUP for

LMC Ski Resort Expansion - receipt requested

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Mr. Jimenez, Ms. Cummins,

Attached with this email, please find WaterLegacy's Supplemental Comments Opposing Proposed United States Forest Service Special Use Permit for the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project, along with Exhibits A through C.

We would appreciate an email acknowledgement that you have received both these Supplemental Comments and the original Comments that WaterLegacy sent on October 14, 2021. A duplicate copy of our October 14, 2021 Comments is attached for your convenience.

Thank you for the opportunity to communicate our concerns regarding this proposed Special Use Permit and ski resort expansion.

Sincerely yours,

Paula Maccabee (she/her)

WaterLegacy Advocacy Director and Counsel

1961 Selby Ave., St. Paul MN 55104

phone: 651-646-8890

mobile: 651-775-7128

email: <mailto:pmaccabee@justchangelaw.com> pmaccabee@justchangelaw.com

email: <mailto:paula@waterlegacy.org> paula@waterlegacy.org